
From: Don Shepherdson [mailto:donshep@hotmail.com]  
Sent: September 29, 2010 2:24 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2010-0136 
 
  
 
Has the Ontario Government and Hydro 1 lost all of their senses ? My Hydro bill has increased by 1/3 in 
the last two billings, from $90.00 to $160.00. 
Now Kingston Hydro suggests a further increase of approximately $7.17. I will not attempt to itemize Mr. 
McGuinty's record of tax increases or "rate 
rises" nor would I try and list the "outstanding" CEO's of Ontario Hydro, appointed by the various 
govrnments of Ontario, who were paid millions to 
vacate that position as well as collect obscene pensions if still alive. When the delivery charges, taxes 
and debt repayment far exceed the cost of  
of the product itself something is very wrong. I urge you to write off the debt repayment charges which do 
not appear to ever be repayable and cease  
the HST on our Hydro bills and not increase the consumers costs further yet as suggested. It is time the 
corporation recognizes who was responsible  
for the shambles made of Hydro 1 and it was most certainly not the customer. Yes I object to any further 
rate increases. 
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Reduce Your Carbon Footprint, Please Think Before You Print. 
 




